
Class 3 Curriculum Newsletter 2023 

Summer 

Welcome back to school! I hope you have had a fantastic Easter and enjoyed the holidays! 

Topic  

Our topic this half term in history is social justice. In geography, we will use 
geography skills and fieldwork to look at costal environments.  

Science  

Science this term will begin with a review of rocks and fossils, and then 
move on to inheritance and the theory of evolution. We will investigate the 
properties of rocks and soils and we will explore what fossils can tell us 
about living things that once inhabited the Earth. We will look at how 
offspring vary and are not identical to their parents. We will also identify 
how animals and plants are adapted to suit their environments. Later in the 
term we will find out more about animals, when the focus will be on the 
changes that take place as humans develop through to old age. 

In art the children 
will be studying Michelle 
Hughes (local artist from 
York). They will be having a 
go at printing, including 
exploring lino printing. 
In Design and Technology, 
they are going to be looking 
at textiles combining a 
combination of 2D fabric 
shapes to make a 3D 
product.   

Computing        

Our topic for this half term is 

‘We are web developers’ 

and developers.   

 
 
  

Music 

 
In music we will be 
continuing with clarinet and 
looking at music involved in 
our end of year production, 
using the BBC music.  

PSHE                 

 

Children will learn about 
‘me and my relationships, 
including moving on and 
transitions’. They will look 
at peer influence and 
making people feel 
included. The children also 
look at friendships, how to 
treat others and 
‘Relationships and Sex 
Education (RSE)’. 

Maths                                  

In maths, we begin the 
term by learning about 
statistics, geometry and 
position and direction. The 
Y6 children will have some 
revision time before their 
SATs in May.  
 

 
 

We begin the half term 
reading Macbeth by 
William Shakespeare and 
after half-term, we are 
learning about Town Is by 
the Sea by Joanne 
Schwartz. We will be 
looking at poetry and 
opportunities to write 
descriptive pieces. 
 

P.E 

We are going to be doing 
athletics in summer term, 
followed by rounders after 
the half-term break.  

R.E 

Within R.E children will 
explore the enquiry 
questions: ‘For Christians, 
what kind of King is Jesus?’ 
and ‘What do religions say 
to people when life gets 
hard?’  

English 

Art/ DT 

Art & D.T 


